
DEFENSE NUCLEAR FACILITIES SAFETY BOARD 
October 11, 2019 

TO:  Christopher J. Roscetti, Technical Director 
FROM: B. Caleca and P. Fox, Hanford Resident Inspectors 
SUBJECT: Hanford Activity Report for the Week Ending October 11, 2019 
 
DNFSB Staff:  B. Caleca and P. Fox were offsite to attend semi-annual meetings at DNFSB 
headquarters.   
 


